
Springfield Swim Club 
 

Mailing Address: 
PO Box 307 

Springfield, PA 19064 
 

Street Address: 
343 North Rolling Road 
Springfield, PA 19064 
Phone: 610-544-7717

 
President 

Jeffrey Merlino 
 

Membership 
Noel Peranteau (Director) 

Sharon O’Hara 
Jeff Reynolds 

 
 

Secretary/Treasurer 
Dom Bentivegna 

 

Pool and Grounds 
Dennis Gray (Director) 

Steve Talley 
Jim Harrington 
Mike Rodgers 

 

Swim Team Liaison 
Marty Martorelli 

 

Operations 
Jen Bingaman (Director) 

Dan McGill 
Marty Martorelli 

 
 

Recorder 
Dom Bentivegna 

 

Social 
Shannon Aughe (Director) 

Chris Breslin 
Deb Monaghan-Theiss

 
2015 Annual Shareholders’ Meeting Notice 

 
Dear Member Family, 
 
I would like to invite you to join us for the Swim Club Annual Shareholders’ Meeting on Thursday, November 19th 
at 7:00 pm.  The Annual Shareholder’s Meeting will be held in the lower level meeting room of the Springfield 
Township Building, 50 Powell Road, Springfield, PA 19064. 
 

The Annual Shareholder’s Meeting is when we announce the results of the incoming Board Member voting, 
provide a detailed review of the Swim Club operating budget and financials, review past season happenings and 
share some of our vision for the coming years.  The meeting usually lasts less than an hour and is a good 
opportunity to provide us with your feedback and suggestions. 
 
 
On the reverse side of this letter is information on this year’s candidates for the Board of Governors.  Please 
complete the ballot and return it via mail by November 16th, 2015.  You can also bring it with you to the Annual 
Shareholders’ Meeting.  
 

This year four of our Directors will finish their Board terms: Shannon Aughe, Dan McGill, Sharon O’Hara, and Steve 
Talley.  I would like to personally thank each of them for their contributions to our club during their tenure.   
 
 
We had another exciting summer season.  We continued our trend of attracting a healthy number of new families 
to our club and we hope to see them back for many years to come.  Our managers and staff did an exceptional job 
of keeping the pool operating smoothly and safely.  Our sub-committees – Membership, Pool & Grounds, 
Operations, and Social – continued to make notable improvements in their areas throughout the season.   Our 
swim team completed an undefeated season and introduced a large number of our young members to 
competitive swimming and the structure of team participation. 
 
 
Finally, I want to take a moment to thank the Board, our managers and coaches, operating staff, and all of our 
member volunteers who helped make this year a safe and exceptionally fun one.  It was a pleasure serving as the 
Club’s President and I look forward to seeing you again next spring. 
 

Have a great winter! 
 
Best Regards, 
Jeffrey Merlino 
President, Springfield Swim Club  
jeffrey.merlino@gmail.com 
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